
MUSEUM OF NATURAL HISTORY 
165 FOREST AVENUE 	• 	PACIFIC GROVE. CALIFORNIA 93950 	• 	(408) 372-4212 

November 26, 1985 

Louise Van Sicle 
Canterbury Woods 
651 Sinex Avenue, D-212 
Pacific Grove, California 93950 

Dear Louise: 

In behalf of the Board of Trustees and staff of 
the Pacific Grove Museum of Natural History, I want 
to thank you for your generous contribution to the 
museum. 

Your help comes at a time when we are attempt-
ing to complete our building. While the amount of 
work still needing to be done is not great, it none-
the-less includes considerable expense. 

We are greatful for your support. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely yours, 

Vernal L. Yadon 
Director 
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